
Early detection matters! 
When breast cancer is found 
early, the odds of survival tend 
to be higher. Many federal and 
state laws have provisions that 
make sure most women with 
private insurance, Medicaid, and 
Medicare have coverage for breast 
cancer screening services. 

Talk with a health care professional 
about which breast cancer 
screening tests are right for you. 

For more information, contact your 
local Indian health care provider, 
visit HealthCare.gov/coverage, 
or call 1–800–318–2596. 

https://HealthCare.gov/coverage

